






AN ENGLISH MEDIUM & ENGLISH VERSION SCHOOL 

Notice 
 

Date: 27.02.2025 

Dear Parents/ Students 

It is to notify that the school will remain closed on 2 March, 2025 (Sunday) due to First 

Ramadan. Please be informed that the school will follow a shortened schedule from 3 to 

9 March, 2025 in observance of Ramadan. We appreciate your support in ensuring 

your child’s attendance during this period. 

For your reference the updated arrival and departure timings along with the revised 

class routine are attached. 

Class Arrival Time Departure Time 
Class- I to V 9:15 am 1:00 pm 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 
 
 

 


